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Holidays

New Century FCU offices will be closed in 
observance of the following holidays during the  
3rd quarter of 2020:

September 7th - Labor Day

October 12th - Columbus Day
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Auto Loan Rates

Are you looking for a new car? Perhaps you 
have just bought one and are not happy with your 
rate? Look no further. New Century FCU has rates 
as low as 1.99% APR. Hurry in to take advantage 
of these competitive rates while they last. Visit 
www.newcenturyfcu.org to apply or request an 
application through the drive up and apply today!

Property Taxes

Not wanting to wait in a long line to pay your 
tax bill? We can help. Stop by the credit union and 
bring your tax bill and we can issue a cashier’s check 
for payment. Avoid the long pesky lines and stop in 
to see us and put your credit union membership to 
use for more than just savings.

Congratulations!

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the 
staff at New Century FCU, we would like to 
congratulate Geraldine (Geri) Boren on her 
retirement. After nearly eight years of service with 
the credit union, Geri has decided to call it a career. 
We wish Geri the best in retirement and she will be 
missed by staff and members.

Locations and Hours

291 Springfield Ave. (Lobby) 
Joliet, IL

(815) 741-1847

1910 Ferro Drive (Lobby) 
New Lenox, IL
(815) 726-3440

Temporary Hours  
during COVID-19

Lobby
By appointment only 

starting July 13th

Drive-up Hours
Mon. - Fri.	 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday	 9:00 am - Noon

Drive-up Facilities
291 Springfield Ave.  

Joliet, IL

1910 Ferro Drive 
New Lenox, IL

Touch Tone Teller
Available 24 Hours 

(888) 488-8636

Website
www.newcenturyfcu.org 


